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Dear AASHE STARS Consideration Committee:

Bentley University is proud to submit our second STARS report which reveals a marked
improvement in our campus sustainability efforts. I am pleased with the progress that we have
made in creating a more sustainable campus since I signed the President’s Carbon Commitment in
2007, and I am excited by the opportunities that STARS provides for future improvement. The
Bentley community is committed to mobilizing sustainable leadership in business. We are working
toward this goal by integrating sustainability as a core value in our operational, strategic and
curricular decisions. With our STARS submission, we will be equipped to confirm our sustainable
achievements as well as to guide our future sustainable development with this submission as a
benchmark.

I hereby certify that all of the information submitted in the STARS online reporting tool is accurate
and timely to the best of our abilities. We look forward to continued collaboration with the entire
AASHE community.

Kind regards,

Yo C-forsn—

Gloria C. Larson
President
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